
Application Narrative for Oak Creek regarding rezoning of 1709 W Drexel Avenue 

 

 

Milwaukee County acquired this land from the DOT as it is no longer needed as interstate ROW. 

Milwaukee County Parks is asking to rezone it to parks to match the adjacent district. Asking to rezone 

from A-1 to P-1. 

The land would remain a natural area. The land would be open to the public. No development plans, 

parking, storage, or modifications to the property are proposed. No site plan, building plan, utility plan, 

lighting plan, grading plan, stormwater usage, or landscaping plan are proposed. 
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